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DEC 19 27

Mr. Frank Coperich

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

Dear Mr. Coperich:

We have reviewed the subject application and have no
objection on the Federal Communication Commission (FCC)
certification of the Rockwell Collins very high frequency
model 920 communications transceivers, FCC ID: AJK-PN-822-
1250-001.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Michael
Richmond, Spectrum Planning and International Division,

ASR-200, at (202) 493-4157.

Sincerely,

Dogald K. Willis
Manager for Spectrum Planning
and International Division

CC: :

Ms. Johnnie Murphy
Administrative Assistant
Governmental & Regulatory Affairs
Washington Office

1300 Wilson Boulevard

Suite 200

Arlington, VA 22209-2307



